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Jean,

We wanted to submit a comment on the site plan review form as getting the form signed in some
jurisdictions is a problem given the timeframe of the RFA. Many jurisdictions are very busy and
have processes for this review that will push out past the RFA submission date.

My comment would be that the RFA eliminate the site plan form and leave the zoning as well as the
sewer and water forms in place. This will make more potential sites available for submission. It
would be up to the developer to submit an application with the number of units and layout that
would work for the location.
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